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TO: MEMBERS OF THE STUDY COMMITTEE ON PRESERVATION OF 
BURIAL SITES 

FROM: Anna Henning, Senior Staff Attorney and Amber Otis, Staff Attorney 

DATE: January 10, 2017 

This letter is to notify you of the results of the mail ballot submitted to your 
committee: 

 LRB-0821/1, relating to disclosure of burial sites located on residential real 
estate and various changes relating to the preservation and disturbance of 
burial sites, passed on a vote of Ayes, 10 (Reps. Loudenbeck, R. Brooks, and 
Considine; Sen. Erpenbach; and Public Members Goodkind, Green, Grignon, 
Kaufmann, Porter, and Quackenbush); Noes, 1 (Public Member Shea); and 
Not Voting, 2 (Public Members Oeth and Wuebben). 

You will be notified when the Joint Legislative Council schedules a meeting to 
receive the report of your committee. 
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